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Kwanlin Dün First Nation’s Field of Dreams    
 
Kwanlin Dün First Nation first announced in April that Jays Care Foundation’s 
Field of Dreams program had awarded a grant of $53,505 to help refurbish the 
baseball diamond in McIntyre. 
 
Since then, the following upgrades have been made to the McIntyre field: 
 

- Resurfaced ball field 
- Fence upgrades and reconfiguration 
- New backstop 
- Two portable washrooms 
- Painted bleachers 

 
An equipment storage shed, batting cage, pitching machine and additional 
bleachers will also soon be on site. 
 
Today, Kwanlin Dün First Nation celebrates Jays Care Foundation’s investment 
in our community infrastructure.  
 
Today is also a celebration of Yukon Rookie League youth coaches and 
participants as they wind up their program with a celebratory tournament. The 
Yukon Rookie League is a separate Jays Care Foundation initiative championed 
by the Yukon Child and Youth Advocate Office. 
 
For more information about Jays Care Foundation’s Field of Dreams or Rookie 
League programs, visit toronto.bluejays.mlb.com/tor/jays-care/. 
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